
 

 

 

Principal Message for November 18, 2022 
 
Greetings Carroll Families, 
 
Next week we will have school on Monday and Tuesday only. We will be closed the 
remainder of the week to observe the Thanksgiving Holiday. I hope everyone has an 
opportunity to spend time with family and friends. I am grateful this holiday for our 
school community. 
 
Report Cards were sent home on Monday, November 14th. Please check the bottom of 
your child’s bookbag. Sometimes our kids forget to share information. If you need 
support accessing Canvas, please reach out to Elizabeth Harrod at eharrod@wcpss.net.  
 
We have had an increase in the number of students being tardy. It is important for 
your child to be on campus and in class by 7:30 am. Everyday we start with My 
Learning to build a sense of community and well-being.  
 
As a reminder for carpool families, you may use either lane to access the line. If one 
line seems shorter, feel free to go into that line. There will be a staff member at the 
merge. Please be kind and patient and merge every other car. Thanks for your support 
with this. Also, we have cars entering to access the Special Assistance Area. This is 
marked with orange cones. These cars can enter and access the front of the line based 
on student need. I know it appears that they are jumping the line, however, they are 
not. Again, kindness and patience are important.  
 
Carroll Athletic Information can be found here. Basketball Season and Cheer Season 
will be starting soon. Tryouts will continue Monday. Students must have a completed 
registration in Dragonfly, which includes a physical, and medical clearance. In addition, 
students must have passing grades and be in good standing with attendance. If for 
some reason your child does not meet these guidelines, you may request a Hardship 
Exception. You can do this by emailing me at tzarzecki@wcpss.net. This needs to be 
completed PRIOR to trying out.  
 
Carroll Magnet Middle School Week at a Glance (WAAG) can be accessed here.  

CARROLL MAGNET MIDDLE SCHOOL 
 

mailto:eharrod@wcpss.net
https://wakecountyathleticzone.com/carroll/
https://max.dragonflyathletics.com/maxweb/max-cover/login
mailto:tzarzecki@wcpss.net
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IIepOvnfIENC4yWV2ah4wKBuJ3UCPBhc_VpmESEE-As/edit?usp=sharing


 

 

 

 
 

 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Yours,   

 
Tina Zarzecki 
Work Hard. Be Kind. 
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